
TRANSPORTATION TO NOTRE DAME 

Notre Dame High School's student body is comprised of students bused to Notre Dame 

from a wide variety of school districts. To determine if your student is eligible for transpor-

tation, please contact your local school district bus garage.  For students  that are eligible  

for  transportation, many of the area school districts require written documentation of 

your request for transportation of your student(s) to Notre Dame by April 1; however, 

please be aware the deadline may vary across districts. 

It is the responsibility of the parent/guardian to be aware of their district transportation 

request guidelines. Parents  must  submit  any necessary  transportation request  each 

school  year. Please  reach out  to the Transportation Department of your school district 

to learn your district requirements and deadlines and complete the necessary paper work 

for your student's transportation for next year.  

LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT TRANSPORTATION PHONE NUMBERS 

 - Athens Central School District - 570-888-7766 x 4104 

 - Corning Painted Post School District - 607-962-2493 

 - Elmira City School District - 607-735-3950 

 - Elmira Heights City School District - 607-739-1358 

 - Horseheads Central School District - 607-739-6338 

 - Northern Tioga School District - 814-258-5642 

  -      Spencer Van Etten - 607-589-7160 

 - Troy Area School District - 570-297-2750  

 - Waverly Central School District - 607-565-8114 

                                                                                                                                                                                            

Families residing in Ithaca, Trumansburg, Dryden, Groton, Lansing, Newfield, Sayre, 

Towanda  and the surrounding areas wishing to access Notre Dame's fee for transportation 

program, please contact the Main Office at 607-734-2267.  


